
Girl Scouts of Kyoto Japan
Hello JETs! My name is Erin and I am a former JET and I currently live in 
Kyoto. I am the leader of the US Overseas Girl Scout troop based here in 
Kyoto City. We’d love to have some volunteers for our troop if you are 
interested!

We are a multi-age troop and have 6-13 year olds. We 
are a US based troop but we have girls of all 
nationalities in our troop. Basically we are an 
international troop. We are friends with the Japanese 
Girl Scouts but are not a part of their program. 
Although, you should totally volunteer for them, too! 

We meet after school here in Kyoto City at about 
4:30. So, if you are in the city, you could hop over and 
see us right after you get out of school. But if it is 
not feasible for you to attend our weekday meetings, 
we do have weekend events and other activities and 
camps as well.

If you are interested in volunteering with Girl Scouts in 
Kyoto, please send me an email at:

eringirlscouts@gmail.com 
and we will contact you ASAP!  Thanks so much!


